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GLOBAL LABEL SOLUTIONS 

 

June 15, 2016 

Attorney General Joseph Foster 
Office of the Attorney General 
33 Capitol Street 
Concord, NH 03301 

Dear Attorney General Foster: 

Pursuant Pursuant  to N.H. Rev. Stat. Mn. § 359-C:20, we are writing to notify you of a breach of security 
of personal information involving 4 New Hampshire residents. 

NATURE OF THE SECURITY BREACH OR UNAUTHORIZED USE OR ACCESS 

An East Coast law firm was representing Multi-Color in litigation pending in federal court in 
Virginia. As part of that representation, the law firm collected data from Multi-Color's systems, 
which included HR records and information on all current US employees as of April 13, 2016; 
certain former employees and some employees of a predecessor company; and applicants. The 
data was saved to an external hard drive and password protected. The hard drive was delivered 
to the law firm and the password was separately emailed to the law firm. 

On May 16, 2016, the law firm informed Multi-Color that someone broke into the law firm's law 
offices on either May 14 or May 15 and stole several items, including the hard drive containing 
Multi-Color's data and the password. 

The stolen hard drive includes personal identifiable information for all current US employees as 
of April 13, 2016; certain former employees and some employees of a predecessor company; and 
applicants, including names, social security numbers, and potentially addresses. In some cases 
there was also dependent information as it relates to our benefit plans. 

NUMBER OF NEW HAMPSHIRE RESIDENTS AFFECTED 

This incident affected 4 New Hampshire residents. These New Hampshire residents will shortly 
receive Notice pursuant to N.H. Rev. Stat. Ann. § 359-C:20 on June 15, 2016. 

Please see the attached copy of the Notices and Information Sheet that will be sent to affected 
New Hampshire residents. 
















